
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARTICIPANTS 

 
Dear WRC-19 Delegates,  
  
This message is to confirm the improvements to the Local Transportation Plan that were implemented yesterday.  
  
To facilitate Official Transport transfer from the SHICC venue to the Official Hotels, participants are required to 
walk to Gate No. 8, where a transport focal point will direct them to a shuttle bus outside the gate.  This shuttle 
bus will then transport them to a nearby parking lot where all the Official buses are standing. Participants will then 
be transferred to the official buses corresponding to the Hotels where they are destined. 
  
Thank you for your patience and consideration. 
  
RA-19/WRC-19/CPM23-1 Logistics Team  
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